
Cemetery Board 

June 3, 2021 

 

A regular meeting of the City of Waxahachie Cemetery Board was held on Thursday, June 3, 2021 

at 8:30 a.m. in the City Council Conference Room, 401 S. Rogers, Waxahachie, Texas. 
 

Members Present: Peggy Crabtree, Chairman 

Chad Hicks 

Connie McGuire 

Chelsea Holder 

Perry Giles 

 

  Others Present:  Gumaro Martinez, Director of Parks and Recreation  

     Michaela Drewry, Recreation Specialist 

Melissa Olson, Council Representative 

 

1. Call to Order 

 

Chairman Peggy Crabtree called the meeting to order. 

 

2. Public Comments 

 

None. 

 

3. Approval of minutes of the City Cemetery Board meeting of April 1, 2021 

 

Action: 

Mr. Perry Giles moved to approve the minutes of the Cemetery Board meeting of April 1, 2021. 

Ms. Connie McGuire seconded, All Ayes. 

 

4. Discuss cemetery activities and take any necessary action 

 

Mr. Gumaro Martinez, Director of Parks and Recreation, reported that in April there were 18 plot 

sales, 2 family estates sold, and 11 burials and in May there were 12 plot sales and 10 burials.  

 

5. Discuss cemetery Capital Improvement Projects and take any necessary action 

 

Mr. Martinez updated the Board on the progress of the Cemetery Pavilion project. He stated the 

steel plates and posts will be painted in the next couple of weeks, as well as the wood ceiling 

stained (weather permitting). Mr. Martinez also reported there is to be a gravel road constructed 

leading up to the newly installed restroom behind the 12th Addition.  

 

6.  Adjourn 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Michaela Drewry  

Recreation Specialist 

 

 

 


